
 
 

 

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 

 

 

To:  Mayor Gavin Buckley 

 

From:  David Jarrell, City Manager 

 

Date:  May 18, 2021 

 

Subject: O-17-21:  Public Services – Water and Sewer 

 

 

This ordinance applies only to water and sewer customers who live outside the City.  It will 

remove the requirement that water service customers and/or sewer service customers residing 

outside the City shall make annual payments to the City in the amount of the real property taxes 

that would be imposed if the property were in the City.  This required these customers to make 

full payment of their property tax levy to Anne Arundel County, and to also make payment of 

their property tax levy calculated using the City’s tax rate to the City of Annapolis.   

 

For these outside the City customers, no other changes are being proposed to the charge for 

water service, which is triple the usage rates that are charged to users within the City, or sewer 

service, which is double the rates that are charged to users within the City. 

 

 

Prepared by David Jarrell, City Manager 


